
 

 

 

 

Our ref: Camden/C22/st 
23 February 2015 
 
Mr Jonathan Markwell 
Planning Officer 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 8ND 
 
Dear Mr Markwell 
 
9 Downshire Hill, London, NW3 1NR 
Planning Approval APP/X5210/E/10/2129688; Approval Condition 22 
 
We write to provide the relevant information regarding the approval of Planning Condition 22: 

“The development hereby approved shall not be occupied until the Local Planning Authority has agreed 
in writing that all items listed on the schedule of retained architectural features, as finally agreed to have 
been amended, pursuant to Condition 5) of the listed building consent for the demolition of the existing 
building, have been properly incorporated into the development.” 

We request that you make contact with our project manager Mr Alan Duncan for a mutually convenient time 
to visit the development to confirm that the required retained features have been incorporated into the 
building. The document we have been working to is approved document Rev 4 from MDC.  

Mr Duncan can be contacted on 07855 027017. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Shital Thakkar 
Development Director 
James Taylor Developments 
 
 

 
 


